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  Coronavirus   (COVID-19)   Response  
 
Like   most   other   restaurants   and   businesses,   we   have   been   closely   monitoring   the  
COVID-19   outbreak.   The   health   and   safety   of   our   guests   and   employees   is   our  
number   one   priority   which   is   why   we   are   taking   the   following   precautions:  

● Increasing   the   frequency   of   cleaning   and   sanitizing   all   surfaces   and  
high-touch   areas   in   and   around   the   restaurant.  

● Reinforcing   our   operating   procedures   including   not   allowing   employees   who  
are   ill   to   work.   

● Reinforcing   our   strict   health   and   wellness   policies   including   frequent  
handwashing   of   our   employees.  

● Suspending   access   to   self-service   food   including   our   Taco   Bar   until   further  
notice.  

Please   remember   we   also   provide   carry-out   and   delivery   options   for   those   who   do  
not   want   to   dine   with   us   in   the   restaurant.   We   are   making   it   our   priority   to   do  
everything   we   can   to   ensure   the   health   and   safety   of   our   guests   and   employees.   
We   will   provide   an   update   as   news   about   COVID-19   progresses.   
Thank   you   for   understanding   and   please   stay   safe   and   healthy!  
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